Encana Oil & Gas (USA)Inc. tel: 720-876-5339
370 — 17" Street

Suite 1700 fax: 720-876-6339
Denver, CO 80202

www.encana.com

October 22, 2010

Mr. David Neslin, Director

Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801

Denver, CO 80203

RE:  Request for Exception to Spacing Order 232-32
Pratt 12-29
Pratt 22-29
Pratt 21-29
Pratt 4-2-29
Section 29, TIN R68W
Weld County

Dear Mr. Neslin:

Pursuant to COGCC Rule 318A., EnCana Oil & Gas (USA) Inc. (“EnCana”) hereby requests
administrative approval for an exception location to Spacing Order 232-32 that the North Half
(N2) has been segregated into two 160 acre drilling and spacing units by court order and that no
mineral interests in the Northwest Quarter (NW4) participate in J Sand production from the
existing well(s) in the Northeast Quarter (NE4).

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me at (720) 876-5339.

Sincerely,
;

i

Jevin Croteau
Regulatory Analyst



